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PSNH EXHIBIT 7-P 

Public Announcement 

Please be advised of Verizon's intention to complete roadside tree trimming work to 
provide adequate clearance of their facilities throughout the Town of Canton. 

The work will be done in a professional manner consistent with good service and will 
maintain the health and appearance of the trees and shrubs alongside and under the 

aforementioned utility lines by Royer Tree Service, Inc. of Dedham, MA. 

The goal of maintenance trimming is to minimize customer outages and mechanical 
damage to telephone lines by maintaining a minimum of four feet of clearance around 
utility cables and wires through existing tree branches. Royer Tree Service has been 

directed to only cut branches back to keep them from interfering with utility lines for a 
three to five year period. A Verizon employee will monitor all trimming. 

Any questions or problems during this process should be directed to the Contract Work 
Manager, Reg Emino, at (6 17) 269-3584 or the Manager Network Engineer, 

Maureen Nolan, at (78 1) 830-2700 


